
Notice of
Proposed Project

HSH's Proposal for 1979 Mission St.
The Department of Homelessness & Supportive Housing (HSH) is proposing to

temporarily use the property at 1979 Mission Street as a non-congregate
cabin community. This will provide temporary shelter and onsite support

services to individuals experiencing homelessness in the community.

More Information
For more  information please visit:

 https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
Or scan the QR Code below:

Community Meeting
5:00 pm Thursday, February 2

 St. John's  Episcopal Church
1661 15th St.

San Francisco CA 
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